
 

Men’s Closing - 2017  
 

Number of Players 50 

 
 

Winner:   Chris Valentine   67 (Net)  
 
 
 

Runner-Up:  Gary Hobin        68 (Net) 

    Bob McGahey    68 (Net) 
 
 

Other Winners:   

 

A Class 
 
1st Low Gross  Kevin Beerli   74 
1st Low Net   Ken Zubricki    71 
1st Low Net   Jamie Munro  71 
 
C Class 
 
1st Low Gross  Gord Big Canoe      88 
1st Low Gross  Dillon James  88 
1st Low Net   Ian Clunie    69 
2nd Low Net   Peter O’Connor  70 
 

B Class 
 
1st Low Gross  Al Seabrook   79 
1st Low Gross  Reg Plaster   79 
1st Low Net   Daryl Craig    70 
1st Low Net   Dennis Beaudoin  70 
1st Low Net   Bruce Fletcher  70 
2nd Low Net   Mike Corbin   71 
 
 



 
 
 

Closest to Hole Prizes  
 
Hole # 2 Bob Wilson  
Hole # 5 Kevin Beerli 
Hole # 13 Dennis Beaudoin   
Hole # 16 Harry Bombay   
 
Skins Game 
 
 C Class – each skin worth $8 
 
Dillon James - #3 and # 14 
Gord Big Canoe - #5 (birdie) 
Alf James - #7 
Bob McGahey - #10 
Ryan McIntosh - #12 (birdie) 
Chris Valentine - #13 (birdie) 
 
A Class – each skin worth $6 
 
Ken Zubricki - #2 
Blake Virgin - #4 
Fred Hunter - #5 
Jamie Munro - #6 and # 18 
Peter Beerli - #9  
Jordan Maheral - #10 and #15 (eagle) 
 
B Class – each skin worth $19 
 
Harry Bombay - #4 
Mike Corbin - #5 
Chuck Maguire - #10 
Al Seabrook - #11 
Bob Stoppa - #15 
Dennis Beaudoin - #18 



The final men’s event of the 2017 season attracted only 50 players.  IN fact, as 
of the Labour Day Monday, there were a grand total of 6 players signed up.  Too 
bad for those who missed out – it was a beautiful day to golf, the pace of play 
was excellent and a good time was had by all.  
 
 Utilizing a cross-over start at 12:30 seemed to work really well.  The improved 
pace of play was a welcome change from the pace of play for other events.   
 
 The Captain provided a summary of the 2017 golf year, congratulated the 
winners of events and spoke about the events during the year.   
 
All the volunteers who looked after many of the Men’s events were thanked for 
their continuing efforts in helping out.  Special mention was also given to Ron 
Mathews, who volunteered numerous times during the year to come out and 
assist with scorekeeping details, and to Bob Rose who quietly assisted in 
numerous other events.  
 
Lastly, congratulations to Gary Hobin for being accepting the nomination as Club 
Captain. I trust Gary can continue to count on the support that has been 
provided by the many over my past 8 years as Club Captain.  
 
 
  
 


